
13th October2023 

  

 

17.10.2023: 09:30 KS2 Harvest service at 

St.Paul’s Church. Parents welcome to attend. 

17.10.2023: 13:45 KS1 Harvest service at 

St.Paul’s Church. Parents welcome to attend. 

17.10.2023: 15:15 Harvest Festival Feast. Let-

ter sent out. 

18.10.2023: Flu vaccinations for all pupils. You 

should have received a consent email. 

18.10.2023 & 19.10.2023: 15:30 —16:30 

Book Fair. Please enter via the main office. 

18.10.2023: Parents’ Evening. Booking clos-

es : 13.10.23.  

19.10.2023: Year 2 Guy Fawkes visitor. Please 

make payment online. 

20.10.2023: Training Day. School closed. 

23.10.2023—27.10.2023 : October half term. 

02.11.2023: Y1 trip to Skipton Castle. 

R OAK 100% 

R MAPLE 94.8% 

1 CEDAR 96.7% 

1 HAZEL 98.5% 

2 CHESTNUT 97.9% 

2 ELM 95.2% 

3 CHERRY 97.9% 

3 WILLOW 97.3% 

4 ASH 97.0% 

5 BEECH 95.8% 

5 LAUREL 89.1% 

6 ROWAN 97.0% 

6 YEW 96.8% 

 LAST WEEK’S ATTENDANCE   

THIS WEEK’S 

HOUSEPOINT  

WINNERS: 

NORTHCLIFFE 
WOOD 

ATTENDANCE:  

96.5% 

Our target is: 

97.0%  
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Children in Need: 

17th November - plan to wear 
spots please!   

We have fleeces in stock! If you 

would like a fleece for your 

child, please contact the office. 

Due to an increase in supplier 

prices fleeces are now £13.50 

We have received a polite request from Tesco.  

They have informed us that friction is develop-

ing around parking. Please ensure you remain 

kind and considerate to their staff and to each 

other as you drop off and pick up.  



Wycliffe CE Primary School, Saltaire Road, Shipley, BD18 3HZ  

Tel: 01274 584779 Email: office@wycliffe.bdat-academies.org 

 

 

 

ONLINE SAFETY RULE: Always check with your parents before going online. 

How do you show kindness to     
yourself? 

If you could only eat one food for the 

rest of your life, what would it be? 

THIS HALF TERM’S        

CHRISTIAN VALUE IS: 

We invite you to produce 

something based on our 

Christian Value, that we can 

display in school e.g. art 

work, models, poetry etc. 

      Willow Langdon                    Joni Smith        

Rory S-T                                         Jasper F-K 

       

  

Here at Wycliffe, we know that spiritual moments are 

personal and precious so they are not always appropriate to 

share. On the occasion that you would like to share them 

with us, we would love to hear about them!  Please send to 

the office for the attention of Mrs. Brodrick.  

We would love to 
share yours and 

your child’s WOW 
moments. Please 
send them to   us. 

Christmas Jumper Exchange 

Please drop off in school by Monday 27th November or 

pass to staff or the office and we shall organise a way to 

re-distribute when we see what your donations bring!  

Christmas Event Dates: 

07.12.23: Christmas Jumper & Lunch Day. 

12.12.23: KS2 Carol service 17:30 @ St.Paul’s church. 
Parents welcome (booking system tbc). 

13.12.23: 14:00 & 17:00 Y1 & 2 Nativity. Parents invited. 

14.12.23: 14:00 & 17:00 Reception Nativity. Parents invit-
ed. 

18.12.23: Christmas Party Day. 

20.12.23—03/01/24: Christmas Holidays.(20th is the first 
day of closure). 

Y6 Prefects 

Children in year 6 have the opportunity to 

become prefects. They write personal 

statements and are interviewed by Mrs Baxter. 

Mrs Baxter was particularly pleased with the 

quality of the personal statements and interviews 

this year. Everyone who applied received a role as a 

prefect, buddy, or head prefect. It is amazing to see 

how well the children act as role models and 

support the younger children.  

As part of his 

fitness training for 

football, Yousuf 

completed his first 

5k last week - 

without stopping! 

Excellent! 

Eddie got player of 
the day for his team! 
As well as playing 4 
games for his team 
(won 3 lost 1) he also 
played 1 game for his 
club's other U'12's 
team who were short 
of a player.   

Year 6 put their cooking skills to the test! 

This week Year 6 were taught food technology! Linked to our topic 

about the Amazon Rainforest, we decided to make some traditional 

South American empanadas. We began by writing our own recipes, 

thinking about the taste, texture, appearance and aroma of our empa-

nada. Then, we spent the day cooking. Completely from scratch, we 

made our own empanada dough which we then filled with vegetables 

that we peeled, chopped, grated, sliced and roasted ourselves. Not 

only did we have so much fun making them, they tasted delicious!   

We are delighted to announce that we have been awarded the SIL-
VER Artsmark award. Our Statement of Impact was submitted in 
September 2023 and assessed by the Arts Council England.  

We are very proud to have achieved this prestigious award which 
demonstrates our ongoing commitment to providing a varied and 
engaging range of learning opportunities within the arts for children 
who attend our school. 


